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Hi, 

 

I am writing to pen my support for this measure, as it has the potential to make a 

wonderful impact on the lives of nonverbal and minimally verbal kids and their 

families. This population is so underserved and in need of intensive services, and a 

summer camp is something many likely only dream of. I believe these funds will be 

used in a way that truly benefits the most vulnerable members of our society, and I 

strongly urge you to pass this measure. 

 

Sincerely, 

Margaret Hess 


